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Proposed Revision of University Closure Compensation

To::
The University Community
Names and titles:

Office of the Vice President for Business Affairs & Human Resources

Date::
April 13, 2017

The University observes an annual scheduled period of University Closure between the Christmas holiday and the New
Year's holiday. When the University is closed, most employees do not report to work and do not receive regular pay. The
University Closure Compensation Policy describes appropriate compensation during this period.

The University Closure Compensation policy is currently under review for revision. All University employees are invited to
provide feedback before the language is finalized for presidential signature. The proposed policy language is available

at: http://www.policy.arizona.edu/employmenthuman-resources/proposed-university-closure-compensation
m. There is a feedback box at the bottom of the policy page for this purpose.
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